## South Pymatuning Township Continuation Meeting

The Continuation Meeting of South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was held December 27, 2018 at 3:00PM in the municipal building with Chairperson Bill Klumph, and Supervisor Chuck Vranich. Rose Lyons was absent.

The meeting was opened with the pledge to the flag.

## Public Comments:

Laurel Alexander said she thinks it's illegal to not have public comment. She urged the supervisors to have public comment at the beginning of the meeting.

Don Morrow wished the supervisors a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Chuck Vranich to adopt the proposed 2019 budget. Motion passed.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Chuck Vranich to adjourn the meeting. Motion passed.

The meeting ended at 3:04PM

Rose Lyons

Secretary